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The month of October was really exciting and full of action! We
worked our missions booth and participated in the missions parade
at General Conference! We were blessed to take our first photo as a
family with Brother Hunley. It was nice to see our church family and
visit our relatives in California while we were there!  

The next week, we returned back to Brazil and started  implementing
many new programs: mid-week Bible Studies, and activities that we
planned before we left. 

The above photo is our Community Language Center outreach
program that we started in mid-October. We use a curriculum to
teach English classes to people in the community who want to learn. 
 
The photo to the right shows our first Vigilia (an all night prayer,
preaching, and fellowship gathering) at our church in Brasilia. We
prayed over Brazil and bonded as a church. In addition, the photo at
the bottom right, shows our first, “Dia da Familia (Family Day).”
It’s an outreach that we do quarterly to reach new people in our
community.  

All Night Prayer Meeting 

General Conference, Los Angeles Family Day 

IPUB Plano Pilto Church 



Prayer Request/Needs:
-Harvest, children’s education, good health, 

& we need finances to purchase our own
vehicle as soon as possible. 

M I S S I O N S   U P D A T E S  M I S S I O N S  

 

November Calendar
3, 10, 17, 24  IPUB Services
6, 13, 20, 27   Bible Studies

 5,7,12, 14, 19, 21 English Classes 
Nov 23  Genessa  Speaks at 
Brasilia Music Conference 

Our Community Language Center  has attracted many people from the community with different backgrounds. It is
one of our most powerful outreach tools! In the picture above to the left, is when we had one of our class sessions

next door at the Pizzeria. I accidently left my keys to the church at home and we adjusted to teach and have dinner
together! One of the students said, “It was a tasty lesson.” They wanted to have class there every week!  The photo at
the top right, shows the IPUB National Ladies Conference in  São Paulo. My wife participated as a guest speaker on

a special panel and was able to minister with a worship song! 

T H E  G A Y L E S  

N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 4

Family Day helped build community within our church and inside the community in which our church is located. From the
previous day outreach, we had several new guest attend! We were able to bring our jumper from the states to use in Brazil.

Our God is awesome! Thank you for your continued prayers and support! 


